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Open Actions 
 

No. Reference Action Assigned to: Due Date Response 

 

2022/2023 – Housing and Regeneration Scrutiny Sub Committee 
 

Meeting  - 14th July 2022 

3.  Minutes of 
the sub-
committee 
meeting held 
on the 15 
March 2022 –  

(15 March 2022 - THH to be 
asked to attend the next sub-
committee meeting). The 
Chair indicated to the 
subcommittee that a meeting 
with Andrea Baker, chair of 
Tower Hamlets Housing 
Forum (THHF) will take place 
in two weeks’ time, and 
updates will be provided at 
the next meeting scheduled 
for October. 

 
Chair,  

Cllr Abdul 
Mannan 

 
October  

2022 

Following the meeting with Andrea Baker, chair of 
THHF, it was decided not to invite THH to attend 
this meeting as this might risk compromising the 
consultation exercise with tenants and 
leaseholders on the future of the housing 
management service, including the option to 
bring the service back in house. 

3.1.1 Social 
Landlords 
Performance 
Report (15th 
March 2022) 

Councillor Marc Francis 
asked that this become a 
standing agenda item and 
that he would like to see their 
performance data over the 
course of the last 12 months 
in advance of the 
committee’s next meeting in 
October. 

 
Chair,  

Cllr Abdul 
Mannan 

 
October  

2022 

The Social Landlord’s Performance Report is 
scheduled for the next meeting of the sub-
committee. 
 
N.B. The next meeting of the sub-committee has 
been rescheduled from 15 December 2022 to 12 
January 2023. 
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3.1.4 – Letters to 
the Mayor 
and to 
Clarion HA 

Councillor Francis stated that 
the previous chair of the Sub 
Committee had written to the 
former Mayor (while still in 
office) requesting him to refer 
Spitalfields Housing 
Association to the Social 
Housing Regulator. 

 
 

Chair,  
Cllr Abdul 
Mannan 

 
October 

2022 

The letter to the former Mayor, requesting that 
Spitalfields HA be referred to the Social Housing 
regulator, has been sent to the Mayor, as 
requested by the chair of the sub-committee. 
 
Meetings have been held with Clarion HA. 

 
B/F 

 
Fire Safety 
Action Plan 

(15 March 2022 – Sub-
committee members 
suggested that the Fire 
Safety Group submit the draft 
action plan for review to the 
subcommittee before Cabinet 
in July 2022. 
 

Karen Swift,  
 

Housing and 
Regeneration 

Director 

 
(TBC) 

The draft action plan has not been scheduled for 
a Cabinet meeting at this stage. The Mayor is 
reviewing the plan. 

  


